NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY that the City of Omak Planning Commission will hold a public hearing at 5:30 pm on Tuesday, January 3, 2023 at the Omak City Town Hall at 2 N. Ash Street. The purpose of the hearing is to take testimony regarding updates to the Public Utilities, Economic Development, Community Facilities and Cultural Preservation Elements of the Comprehensive Plan. The Elements provide inventory information for Public Utilities and Community Facilities and goals and policies for Economic Development and Cultural Preservation. The hearing will include a staff report on the proposed amendments.  All persons requiring assistance in accessing City Hall or need other assistance are requested to contact City Hall at 826-1170 prior to the hearing.

Publish weeks of December 21 and 28, 2022




